
To protect our employees and        
customers, we require* that    

everyone wears face coverings. 
 

 

 

 
Please do not enter if you are sick. 

*Certain individuals are exempt, including those under 10 years old, those with a medical             
condition or disability, those actively exercising, and those actively eating or drinking.  

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 COVID-19 

Responsible Restart Ohio 

 

 

Face Coverings 


